From: Brian Yates

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:00:11 AM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

| oppose HB 3427. Getting tax policy right is crucial.

Gross receipts taxes are harmful to Oregon businesses and consumers.

Taxing receipts, including business-to-business purchases of supplies, raw materials and equipment, encourages
companies to become less efficient by bringing all those transactions in-house or moving them out-of-state.

Any new tax system should not stand in the way of growth through diversification and innovation.

Any new taxes will fall on Oregon's businesses, large and small, and will ultimately affect consumers.

It's time to rein in PERS costs. Oregonians deserve a real and lasting solution, and PERS reform must be part of any
state funding package.

$5.67 billion in new taxes is too big a burden for local businesses! HB 3427 isn't moving forward in a vacuum but
is part of a larger ask for more than $5 billion in new taxes and fees this biennium.

Please vote 'NO' on HB 3427.

Sincerely,

Brian Yates

3110 SW Cascade Vista Dr
Redmond, OR 97756
brianjyates@bendbroadband.com
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